
Taft-Galloway October Newsletter 

A Message from Brandon C. Cox - Principal 

Dear Taft- Galloway School Community, 

Can you believe that students have already been in school for over 36 
school days this year? 

Time flies when you're having fun and learning! 

Mural Completion 

We are thrilled to announce the completion of our beautiful mural, created 
by the talented Mrs. Jennifer Treese. This amazing artist worked with our 
students to design and paint a mural that truly represents our diverse 
school community. Each student had the opportunity to add their handprint 
to the wall, making it a collaborative and meaningful piece of art. 



Staff Update 

We are excited to welcome Ms. Cesarz as the newest addition to our 
2nd-grade team! She brings a wealth of experience and enthusiasm to our 
already amazing staff. We know she will make a positive impact on our 
students. 

Upcoming Events 

-10/22-10/23/24: Mobile Dentist will be visiting our school. 
-10/23/24: Join us for our annual Trunk or Treat event! 
-10/31/24: ½ Day of School - Dismissal is at 12:20 (No Costumes) 



Important Reminders 

We encourage all families to complete the Electronic Benefit Form included 
in your upcoming parent communications. This information collection helps 
calculate 31a funding for our buildings. Currently, our numbers are lower 
than they should be, so your participation will greatly assist us in increasing 
that percentage. 

Please watch the video below: 

https://videos.cdn.spotlightr.com/watch/gallery/Mjk4NQ== 

Please click on the link below to fill out the form. 

https://waynewestland.familyportal.cloud/ 

This is EXTREMELY IMPORTANT that we have all of our families fill out 
this form. We would like to continue to receive the funding from the state of 
Michigan. 

Sincerely, 

Brandon C. Cox 
Principal 
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